
 
 

 
 

 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Monday 30th November 

•  
Tuesday 1st December 

•  
Wednesday 2nd December 

•  
Thursday 3rd December 

•  
Friday 4th December 

• Keyboard Lessons 
 

 

Forthcoming Dates 
 

Wednesday 9th December – Live Kitchen 
Christmas Lunch AND Wear a Christmas Jumper 
Day 

 

LETTERS/SCHOOLCOMMS AND FLYERS SENT HOME THIS WEEK 
LETTERS 
FLYERS 
SCHOOLCOMMS 
All years – Amazon Link 
Al years – Woodland Manor Fundraiser 
All years – Fundraising Initiative 
Year 5 – Christmas Video and Bread Making 
Years 1 – 6 – Pupil Consent Form  
 

 

 

ROBERTSWOOD SCHOOL 
WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 30th NOVEMBER 

 
To 4W for the best attendance this week. 
 

***************NEW FEATURE*********** 
 

  
STARS OF THE WEEK 

Nursery - Maddie 
RH - Kyaan  and RF - Gabriela 
1C - Ellison  and 1KR - Henry 

2KK - Shanti  and 2DK – Delilah 
 3B- Freddie  and 3TD - Cassius 

4C - Bobbie and 4W - Kayla 
5T - Taylor  and 5L - Gabriella  

6AC - Evie  and 6C - Lexi  

 

WEAR A CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY – WEDNESDAY 

9th DECEMBER 

 

To coincide with our Live Kitchen Christmas 

Lunch Day, children can wear a Christmas Jumper 

and bring in £1 for the NSPCC. Normal school 

uniform is to be worn, just exchange your school 

jumper with a Christmas jumper. 

 

Live Kitchen Christmas Lunch 
 Wednesday 9th December 

Details of Live Kitchen’s Christmas Lunch have 
been sent home. If your child would like a lunch 
that day, please order by WEDNESDAY 2nd 
DECEMBER. 

Thank you to everybody for wearing a mask in 
and around school. However, there does seem to be a slight 
reduction in the number of masks being worn. Now that all year 
groups are back in school, can I remind parents that most of the 
drop-off points contain children from multiple bubbles and, 
therefore, wearing of a mask is especially important. With the 
news yesterday that next week we will be moving from lockdown 
to Tier 2, again, please adhere to the guidance.  
We have come too far to start relaxing our combined efforts in 
reducing the spread. I do appreciate that there are those parents 
who are not required to wear a mask but could I ask you to 
display the reason prominently (usually in the form of a lanyard), 
so that other members of our community are aware.   
Thank you for your co-operation. 
Mr Richings 
 

Robertswood Christmas Raffle 
 

Text RW2020 to 70201 to enter. 
Winners will be drawn on Wednesday 16th 

December 2020.  
Great prizes. 

Texts are charged at your normal standard 
rate plus £1.  

“Dare to be Different” 
Thank you to all the children who took part in our 
fundraising event today. Amount of money raised to follow. 
The children have been full of energy in the playground this 
lunchtime so maybe no sweets next time! Have a lovely 
weekend. 
 


